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Minister wishes all the best to Under 18s Ladies Hockey Squad 

 

The Hon Steven Linares, Minister for Sport, would like to take this opportunity to wish the 

Gibraltar Hockey Association’s,  Under 18s Ladies Squad, including Coaches, Umpires and Team 

Managers  all the best for their up and coming participation in the Euro Hockey Ladies  Under 18s 

Championships which is taking place in Croatia between Monday 6th  to Saturday 11th  July. 


